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From: Dave Auger <dave@remingtons.com> 
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Cc: Rafael Valinovic; Chad Hudson 
Subject: Re: Re: TIFF and Remington's Men of Steel 
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Hello Ellen & Melissa, 

Please accept the attachments for our request with city council to support our application again this year for the 
extension of liquor service hours to 4:am for the 8 specified days of TIFF (Sept 8, 9, 10, 11th [main event] & 
Sept 15,16,17, 18th). Remington's Men of Steel has been granted the extension for 2014 and 2015 with the 
strong support of councilor Wong-Tam. Remington's is Toronto's only licensed all male adult entertainment 
night club in the city of Toronto catering to the LGBT and Str8 community. The Toronto International Film 
Festival as you may be aware is comprised of a large LGBT community and they seek an establishment where 
they can network after the screenings and event parties. 

We hope that you can add this request for extension to the agenda and give the community a show of support 
for TIFF again this year. 

Remington's Men of Steel is in good standing with the city of Toronto, Revenue Canada, AGCO and TPS. 

The extension is requested strictly for the current indoor licensed areas. There is no outdoor licensed areas. 

Thank you 

Dave Auger 
General Manager 
Remington's Men of Steel 
379 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON. 
M5B1S1 
416-977-2160 
www.remingtons.com 
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